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Treasurer and Minister for Trade
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1. In 2012, the Ministers for the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997 issued a Direction Notice to the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR), requiring it to investigate and report on a Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation to facilitate the achievement of the Government’s election commitment to reduce red tape and regulation by 20 per cent by 2018.  

2. The OBPR’s Interim Report makes 44 specific recommendations about a proposed Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation.  

3. Cabinet approved the Queensland Government response to the OBPR’s Interim Report on a Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation.

4. Cabinet approved the public release of the Queensland Government response to the OBPR’s Interim Report on a Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation.

5. Attachments
· Queensland Government response to the OBPR’s Interim Report on a Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation.
· OBPR Interim Report on a Framework for Reducing the Burden of Regulation, “Measuring and Reducing the Burden of Regulation”.

